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August 22, 2005

Ms. Roger Briggs, Executive Officer

Central Coast Regional Water Quality Control Board
895 Aerovista Place, Suite 101

San Luis Obispo, CA 93401

RE: Administrative Civil Liability Order NO. R3-2005-0024
Dear Mr. Briggs,

This letter is in response to the aforementioned Administrative Civil Liability Order
(ACLO) for which | have received a copy. |am in concurrence with the order that
stipulates $28,050 for Regional Water Quality Control Board staff costs and
$96,950 for the three Supplemental Environmental Projects as outlined in the
ACLO.

| do not intend to oppose the ACLO however for factual purposes only; | must
clarify three items for the record. First, there was no “1330-foot dirt road” under
construction secondly, no reestablishment of an “existing dirt road and thirdly, the
subdivision application with the County of San Luis Obispo was withdrawn at my
request before any hearings for approvals.

Thank you and please feel free to contact me if you have any further questions.

Respectiully,
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David Pierson
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